
 
Caution: This email originated from outside of the ACT Government. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Learn why this is important

From:
To: EPSDFOI
Subject: Request for access to documents
Date: Sunday, 30 April 2023 8:08:50 PM

Dear EPSDFOI

In the Government response to the Standing Committee on Planning, Transport and City
Services - Report No. 12 - Inquiry into the Planning Bill 2022 it was stated that 
"During 2019, EPSDD reviewed the operation of the Pre-DA Community Consultation
Guidelines over the first 12-months they were in place, including a compliance audit of
select Development Applications that undertook Pre-DA consultation during the period.”.

I would like to request access to the ‘compliance audit’ report plus any advice or briefings
provided to the Chief Planner or Minister for Planning on the compliance audit report and
review of the operation of the Pre-DA Community consultation Guidelines.  

If you have any questions about this request please do not hesitate to contact me by email
at 

Many thanks.
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